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Oct. 1 – Orange Shirt Day  &   Golf Team to Barrhead Golf Course
Oct. 2 – School Council Meeting @ 7.00 pm
Oct. 3 – Hot Dog Day & Spirit Wear Day
Oct. 7 – Golf Tournament – Whitecourt
Oct. 9 – Flag Football Tournament @ RVS
Oct. 10 – Popcorn Day & Spirit Wear Day
Oct. 11 – PD Day – No School
Oct. 14 – Thanksgiving Day – No School
Oct. 17 – Hot Dog Day & Spirit Wear Day
Oct. 21,22,24,25 – CTF – Grade 7
Oct. 22 – Bus Safety Day  &  Needles – Grade 6
Oct. 24 – Assembly @ 2:05 & Spirit Wear Day
Oct. 26 – Mini Handball Tournament
Oct. 31 – Halloween activities in the afternoon & Spooky Pasta Hot Lunch
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                                                  Principal’s Message
Well, that was certainly a quick month and a great start up to the year!  The students have quickly engaged in the classroom routines.  We would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who joined us for the Meet the Staff Barbecue and our Terry Fox Run.  These were great events to get back into the swing of things and re-engage with the community!  We would also like to take this opportunity to thank the members of the Rich Valley Fire Department for ensuring our Terry Fox Run was a safe one by having two trucks at different points on the road!
We have been, and continue to be, busy with a number of student activities this month.  The cross-country running team, which consisted of students in grades 3-7, was very successful this past Wednesday in Whitecourt finishing with 2-1st place, 2-2nd place, 4-3rd place and 13 students finishing in the top 10. The golf team has their tournament in Whitecourt on Monday, October 7th. On Wednesday, October 9th we are hosting the grade 6/7 flag football tournament!  We hope you can come out and enjoy the fresh air and excitement with us on that day. 
On an office-related note, if you have not already done so, can you please return your Validation Forms, Emergency Contact Information, Alternate Bus Drop-off Contact Information (in case of an emergency) and pay your Tech Fees as soon as possible.  Thank you.

Have a great weekend!

Rod Peterson
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